
Temporary Suspension of Service 
 

Dear Users, 
 
Please be informed that all medical, dental and physiotherapy services will be temporarily 
suspended from 12:00 noon to 3:00 pm on Friday, 8 December 2023. 
 
For urgent medical advice please call 3917 1999.  Normal services will resume at 3:00 pm in 
the afternoon. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 
 

Thank you.  

 

University Health Service 
 

  
 


